S.S."BHIRLEY"

Submitted the Caleutta Surveyor be info-

med

with reference t0 his letter of the 12th November that it
the condition of the decks and bulkheads wa:such that

in his opinion the repairs to these parts should not have

bean delayed beyond the end of November, he should have made

a definite statenent to this effeet on Report No. 3068

instead of suizesting that these parts be dealt with when

the furnaces wers under repalr, and alsoc hiuve furni-hed

full particulars of th: deterioration which had taken

place in thess »narts.
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